

Incorporated 1787

Planning & Zoning Commission

LEGAL NOTICE DECISION

Notice is hereby given that at a regular meeting of the Weston Planning & Zoning Commission, held on Monday, November 7, 2022, via Zoom, the Commission approved the following:

- 1) Application for a Zoning Permit, New Deck on the Pro Shop, Weston Field Club, 38 Ladder Hill Road [Dave Tucker, General Manager]
- 2) Referral for Connecticut General Statutes Section 8-24 Report, Town of Weston Bridge Projects [Emanuel Duarte, P.E., WMC Consulting Engineers]
 - a) Rehabilitation of the River Road Bridge over the Saugatuck River
 - b) Preservation of the Davis Hill Road Bridge over the Saugatuck River

The Commission's files are available on the Town Website: https://www.westonct.gov/government/boards-commissions/elected/planning-zoning-commission

Dated November 16, 2022 in Weston, CT by Sally Korsh, Chair

To be published on the Town of Weston's website on November 16, 2022 under Legal Notices: https://www.westonct.gov/government/legal-notices

To be published in the Norwalk Hour on Thursday, November 17, 2022